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Hi Peg! 
  
I recently stopped in to gather photos of the Talk, Read, Play area, and then posted them to Tourism’s Facebook 
page. I wanted to share the response with you. So far it has reached over 220,000 individuals, and that will contin-
ue to grow (rapidly). The comments are coming from the UK, Connecticut, and more. I just want to applaud you on 
the incredible space, the library in general, and all of your programming. Clearly it is not the norm, and we are so 
very fortunate to have you and your dedicated staff in Watertown.   Robin 
  
Here’s a snapshot of the post and analytics.  


